
THIS WEEK AT G.B.C 
 

Today  10:30am Worship Service with Pastor Dave     
    6:30pm Tiny Talent Night 
 

Tuesday   7:30pm Elders’ Meeting 
 

Wednesday   7:00pm Prayer Meeting 
 

Friday      7:00pm Worship Team Practice: Judah Band 
 

Saturday   1:00pm CCS Event — Mother/Son Bazooka Ball 
 

Sunday, May 26th 
  10:30am Worship Service with Pastor Dave 
    6:30pm Missions Potluck Dinner - Niagara Life Centre 

KIDZ DISCIPLELAND 
Today: Debbie Harder, Larry Srigley 

Assistants: Kendra Harder, Braiden Srigley 
Next week:  Angela Kersten 

Assistants: Alicia Potstra 
 

Nursery Staff 
   Today:  Anneliese Sauer, Debbie Luchkanyn, Jayden Kingston 

Next week:  Jennifer Srigley, Carissa Daniel, Justin Harder 

 
Hall Monitor 
Today: Keith D. Lichty 
Next week: Tim Srigley 

A Note from the Elders! 

 

In preparation of developing a support substructure for the ministry of GBC 

as we are transitioning to new pastoral staff, please review the posting of 2 

job descriptions and the related ministry chart on the back bulletin board.  

The Elders are planning on filling these 2 key ministry positions from  

within our Glenridge Family with qualified personnel. 

If you have any questions, suggestions, concerns, or interest,  

please contact the Chairman of the Elders, Larry Srigley @ 905.687.0513 

 DATE: May 30th, 2019 

 TIME: 12:00 Noon 

 PLACE: Glenridge Bible Church 

 310 Scott Street 

 St. Catharines, ON 

   MENU: Hamburgers, Potatoes & Macaroni  

                 Salad, Veggies & dip, Green Salad 

 DESSERT:   Cake and Ice Cream-on-a-Stick 

                   Tea & Coffee 

Special Guests 

Nicholas & Betty Murray 

Nicholas & Betty used to pastor a church in Grassie, Ontario.  

Now they reside in St. Catharines pastoring  

Immanuel Baptist Church.  We warmly welcome them  

back again as they minister to us in song and a short message. 

Cost is
 $10.00 

per person 

If not on the calling list and would like to attend, please  

contact Hilda Glucker in advance at (905)935-7867 



Attention Ladies! 
We are looking for volunteers to take part in a unique, one-day event! 

We are planning a trip (possibly May 27th) to Galcom Headquarters  
in Hamilton to see their facilities and help assemble solar radios! 

Please speak to either Joyce Abernethy or Linda Srigley if interested. 

 Giving… 

“Upon the first day of the week, let everyone of you lay by him in  
store as God hath prospered him”   I Corinthians 16:2 

                                                        

                                                         General Offerings Sunday, May 5th…....……….……….$ 3,444.45  
                       Sunday School………………………………………………....…..$ 6.50 
                       Henley Concert………..……………………………………………$ 1,233.40 
                       May’s Bas Basket…………………………………………………..$ 145.00 

Phone and Email Prayer Chains 

When an urgent prayer request comes in concerning GBC folks and friends,  
we contact our ‘prayer warriors’ who dutifully lift those  

concerns up to our Heavenly Father. 
An email will be sent out to all participants at once so there’s no delay. 

For those without email service, our phone  
branch of the ministry will progress in a chain as always. 

To join the ranks of those who are part of this vital ministry, please contact: 
Juergen in the office for emails via GlenridgeBC@gmail.com 

 or Diane Eby for the phone branch via 905.682.3654 

Were you able to start filling your Niagara Life Centre  
containers? The value of sharing is a good way to teach our 
children to be good stewards of all God has entrusted to us. 

Many families have found Niagara Life Centre’s Change is Good 
campaign to be a great way to engage their children in  
learning to give.  Our Change is Good campaign is an  

opportunity for all of us to help families within  
our own community.  

Need a container?  
There are still some available at the back of the Sanctuary. 

Life-giving change is good! 



Today at Glenridge Bible Church 
“For what I received I passed on to you as of first importance: that 

Christ died for our sins according to the Scriptures, that he was  
buried, that he was raised on the third day according to the  

Scriptures, and that he appeared to Cephas, and then to the Twelve.” 
      1 Corinthians 15 : 3—5 

Instrumental Prelude 
 

Welcoming Chorus—#229 
“Our God Reigns” 

 

Opening Hymn—#225 
“Worship Christ the Risen King” 

 

Scripture Focus — Steve Boss 
 

Praise & Worship – Judah Band 
 

Offering Worship – Judah Band 
 

Kids’ Discipleland 
 

Scripture Reading - Steve Boss 
Luke 24 : 36—49 

 

Message - Pastor Dave 
“So What’s to Happen After Easter?” 

 

Responsive Hymn — #220 
“He Lives!” 

 

Benediction 
 

Instrumental Postlude 

 
 

Tonight at 6:30pm 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Truly an event for the entire family! 
Come and enjoy this wonderful evening!!! 

(See bulletin insert for details) 

Glenridge Bible 
Church 

presents 
 

Former KGB 

Agent and Spy 

Jack Barsky’s life story parallels the rise and fall of  
Communism in the second half of the 20th  

century, but in its broader sense it is a  
multi-layered human drama played out against 

the background of a historic clash of systems and  
ideologies. Come hear about this former KGB 
spy’s conversion from a life of subterfuge and 
hiding to one of public profession of Christ’s  

redemptive power and love! 

for our 35th Anniversary 

Sunday, June 2, 2019 
10:30am  &  6:30pm 

Glenridge Bible 
Church 

310 Scott Street 
St. Catharines, ON 

www.GlenridgeBibleChurch.org     GlenridgeBC@gmail.com     905.937.1326 

Glenridge Bible Church is a fully accessible facility. 
This is a free event but a free-will offering will be taken. 

“Jack Barsky’s story is truly a story of God’s 
grace in the life of a man who got caught up in 
the dark world of deceit and spying.  What the 
Lord did in changing his heart and giving him a 
new life is precisely what the gospel is about.  I 
highly recommend Jack as a speaker and a living 
testimony of the power of the gospel.  
The audience will be riveted and profoundly 
moved as they hear his journey to faith in Jesus 
Christ.” 

Ravi Zacharias 



Thank You for Praying 
“Be joyful in hope, patient in affliction, and faithful in prayer.” 

       Romans 12: 12 

Welcome to our  

Worship Service 

    this Lord’s Day 

May 19th, 2019 
Pastor David R Jantzi 

“So What’s to Happen After Easter?” 

GLENRIDGE BIBLE CHURCH 
310 Scott Street, St. Catharines, Ontario L2N 1J5 

905.937.1326     
email: GlenridgeBC@gmail.com 
www.GlenridgeBibleChurch.org 

www.HenleyCMF.ca 

A Bible-Based Community, united by God’s love  

and grace, that worships Him, serves others, 

and proclaims the message of Christ. 

“Being renewed, day by day” 

   II Corinthians 4:16 

* Frank Shennan is still in the hospital for a large tumour found in his head that is 
 causing bleeding on his brain.  Frank and Jaqi ask for prayer for either miraculous 
 healing or a quick painless Homecoming for Frank. 
* Erika Dahl, a former member here at GBC, is in the hospital for chemotherapy for 
 lymphoma.  Please pray for healing and for comfort for both Erika and Fred.  
* Another family with ties to Glenridge requests prayer for their young son who is 
 fighting suicidal thoughts.  Pray for God’s intervention in this troubled boy’s life. 
* Geanine Piacenti requests prayer regarding strong nerve pain she is experiencing.  
 Please pray for God’s healing, and comfort for Geanine. 
* Please continue to pray for Eleanor Rogers.  Eleanor is continuing to suffer from 
 complications from her vision loss. Eleanor asks that we pray for healing, comfort 
 and grace to face this challenge. 
* David and Marion Pyke thank you for your continued prayers for David’s health. 
* The Luchkanyns ask for continued prayer for Quin McColgan who is still 
 battling with cancer. His tumours have begun to shrink, but he is still in much pain. 
* Please pray also for a the Luchkanyns’ friend, Daniel Dennome and his young family.  
 Daniel is a campus missionary at McGill University who has recently found out he 
 has a large tumour on the front, left side of his brain and has surgery planned.  
 Please pray for healing and comfort. 
* Remember our Pastoral Search Committee in prayer: George Warkentin,       
 Angela Kersten, Bill Reasner, Ron Wickens, Rich Daniel, Larry Srigley, Keith Lichty Sr. 
 and Pastor Dave.  Pray for these appointed for this committee, as they seek the 
 Lord’s will for the future of GBC. 

Glenridge Bible Church’s 

“Missionary of the Month” 
Please pray for, and encourage,  

our GBC missionary. 

Rita Makubuya 
serving with  

Niagara Life Centre 
St. Catharines, Ontario  


